
Assembly at its sixth session approved a work programme for the
Çommittee ini 1952 which would pay special attention Vo social

conditions. At the next session of the Assembly a decision will

have to be reached concerning the future of the Coxnmittee which
was constituted in 1949 for a three-year period.

Territorles which, eau b. consldered 6"Non-SeIf-Governiflg"

At its fourth session in 1949, the General Assembly resolved

that the Committee for Information make a careful examination of

the factors to be taken into account in deciding whether a territory

"is or is noV a erritory whose people have not yet attained a f ull

measure of self -governmenlt". The Committee was unable Vo act

on this resolution at its :1950 session but a section of its 1951 report

was devoted Vo a preliminary examination of the problem. This

part of the Committee's report was one of the most difficuit subi ects

considered by the sixth session of the General Assembly in its

discussions in regard Vo non-self-governing territories. After a

number of delegatiofla had expressed dissatisfaction with the failure

of the Çommittee Vo reach satisfactory conclusions concerning the

factors which would determine the issue, a sub-coznmittee was ap-

pointed Vo give more detailed examination Vo the problem and Vo

renort back to the Assembly. -This sub-comniittee was unable to

,hie new


